
QUESTION NO 7 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 
Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 23 September 2021 

On 6 August 2020, the Policy & Sustainability Committee 
approved an updated prioritisation list for new pedestrian 
crossings to be installed in 2020/21. 

Question (1) Which of the 17 crossings listed in appendix 1 of the August
2020 report were installed in the 2020/21 operating year as
scheduled?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) Which if any of the crossings listed for installation in 2021/22
have been installed?

Answer (2) 

Question (3) When will the Transport & Environment Committee next be
asked to approve an updated priority list for the current and
future years?

Answer (3) 


